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MEDIA INVITATION: GCC to Announce an Exciting Development in its
Commitment to Build Up the Islands Youth and Guam’s Workforce

EVENT
 Event Date: 02/12/2025 10:30 AM

  The Guam Community College (GCC) is thrilled to announce even more
advancements in its commitment to educating island residents and contributing to
the islands growing construction industry. As part of our ongoing mission to
empower students and serve the Guam community, this announcement marks a
proud moment for our institution.
  When & Where:
Wednesday, February 12, 2025 at 10:30 a.m.
GCC Multipurpose Auditorium (Building 300)
 
At this press conference, Dr. Mary A. Y. Okada, GCC President, will further
discuss GCC’s plans to educate the islands youth and provide them
simultaneously with the opportunity to learn trade skills to make them employable
and contribute to the islands growing population. You'll also hear from GCC’s
Continuing Education and Workforce Development (CEWD) team and educators
on how this will all be possible.
 
###
Members of the media are encouraged to attend the press conference to learn
more about this announcement and participate in a Q&A session following the
presentation. Interviews with key representatives will also be made available upon
request.
 
For more information, contact John Dela Rosa, GCC Asst. Director of
Communications & Promotions, at 671-735-5638 (office), 671-482-4320 (cell),
or john.delarosa@guamcc.edu [2].
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